
BRANCH COURTS ARE CLOSING  

AT BELMONT AND WESTERN 

and 51ST AND WENTWORTH 

  

    

 

Those whose court  locations may change will receive notice by mail from the Clerk 

of the Circuit Court. Defendants may also contact the Clerk of the Circuit Court’s 

Criminal Department at (312) 603-4641. 

 

If you are unsure where your case will be heard, please contact your attorney 

or refer to your notice to appear, summons, court order, or ticket. 

All defendants in criminal cases can receive automated 
reminders of upcoming court appearances.  

 

Defendants may sign up for the Automated Court Reminder 

System by visiting www.courtreminder.cookcountyil.gov. 

All Misdemeanor Cases 
heard at this courthouse In 

Branch 29 will move to Branch 

23 at the courthouse  

at 555 W. Grand Ave., Chicago. 

All Felony Cases 
heard at this courthouse in Branch 45 will 

move to the 2nd Municipal District 

courthouse at 5600 Old Orchard Rd., 

Skokie, IL. 

BEGINNING JANUARY 7, 2019: 

 
CASES FROM BELMONT AND WESTERN 

CASES FROM 51ST AND WENTWORTH 

  All Cases will be heard at either 727 E. 111th St., Chicago,  

  or at 3150 W. Flournoy St., Chicago. 

ATTENTION 


